
Parents,
There was a misprint on the flier that went home Monday regarding the holiday luncheon.  The price listed for the children's lunch was incorrect; the county lunch price is $2.25 for children. Below you will find the correct information.   Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,
Patty Bickell
Assistant Principal.

Duncan Creek’s Traditional Holiday Luncheon

Grades 1, 3, 5 – December 9, 2014
Grades K, 2, 4 – December 11, 2014

You are invited to join your child for a festive holiday luncheon December 9 (grades 1,3,5) or December 11 (grades k,2,4).  Our menu for the luncheon will be turkey and dressing with all the trimmings.  A special lunch schedule has been arranged to accommodate parents and students in the cafeteria on these days.  Please refer to classroom newsletters and teacher websites for specific lunch times. 

Each adult lunch is $3.00, children’s are $2.25. If you plan to attend, please fill out the information sheet below and return it to your child’s classroom teacher with payment by Tuesday, December 2.
*************************************************************************
I will attend the holiday luncheon at Duncan Creek Elementary School with my child.
Please circle:

Tuesday, Grades 1, 3, 5 – December 9, 2014

Thursday, Grades K, 2, 4 – December 11, 2014[image: C:\Users\e199901131\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\O5SIXDSU\MC900239421[1].wmf]


Child’s Name (first and last):___________________________
Teacher’s Name:______________________  Grade:_____

#_________ Adults  
#_________ Children (not attending Duncan Creek)
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